
 

Dear Principal / Parents Committee. 

Thank you for registering with www.livingshamrock.com 

Please find enclosed your sponsorship cards. 

Please hand out sponsorship cards to your children today. 

Children take orders for Live Fresh Shamrock from Family and Friends.  

All sponsorship cards and monies to be returned to the school by Monday 

4th of March. 

Shamrock orders to be emailed to info@livingshamrock.com by Tuesday 

5th of March. 

Fresh Shamrock will be delivered to your School on Tuesday 

12th/Wednesday 13th of March. 

Once you receive your Shamrock please advise your children to keep them          

in the fridge until they want to wear them.        

     Invoice will follow after St. Patrick’s Day. 


